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Early Childhood Summer Program, Week 1

AT HOME ACTIVITIES

While reading at home, ask your
child if they recognize any of the
letters on the page.

After reading, ask them to write
their own name on a sheet of
paper, then have them find the
letters in their name in the book!

THIS WEEK AT WITS
The Three Billy Goats Gruff

This week at WITS, students read several different
versions of the fairy tale The Three Billy Goats Gruff.
They also practiced letters A through J as a group,
working on recognizing those letters and practicing
their sounds.

Students began working on naming the different parts
of books: front cover, back cover, spine, title, author,
and illustrator. These are important concepts for
children beginning to get comfortable with books!
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